Dear Mr Ruskell, 
Good luck with that. I have consulted my colleagues on our Community Council and we are all of the same opinion that the 30mph limit in our villages of Kirkpatrick Fleming on the B7076 and Hollee on the B6357 is not enforced because there are not enough Police Officers so a speed reduction to 20mph would have to be policed robustly. We regularly make complaints about speeding in our villages and while the Police come and do checks after a complaint has been made as soon as they leave the traffic speeds up again.  More Police and Traffic Police are needed in Scotland.
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